STATE OF COLORADO

John W. Hickenlooper, Governor Christopher E. Urbina, MD, MPH Executive Director and Chief Medical Officer

Dedicated to protecting and improving the health and environment of the people of Colorado

4300 Cherry Creek Dr. S. Denver, Colorado 80246-1530

Phone (303) 692-2000 Located in Glendale, Colorado Laboratory Services Division 8100 Lowry Blvd.

Denver, Colorado 80230-6928

(303) 692-3090

http://www.cdphe.state.co.us



NOTICE OF ANNUAL MEETING BEFORE THE COLORADO SOLID AND HAZARDOUS WASTE COMMISSION

NOTICE is hereby given pursuant to the provisions of Section 25-15-302(1)(j)(I), C.R.S., that the Colorado Solid and Hazardous Waste Commission will conduct its annual meeting on May 17, 2011 at the General Services Administration, Public Building Service, Region 8, Denver Federal Service Center, 2nd Floor, Building 41, Room 240 (Colorado Room), Federal Avenue and 4th Street, Denver Federal Center, Lakewood, Colorado 80225 to seek public comment on any solid and hazardous waste issues. A driver's license is required to gain entry onto the Federal Center site. The regular Commission business meeting commences at 10:00 a.m. and the annual meeting will begin at approximately 12:00 p.m. For more specific information regarding the meeting, please consult the meeting agenda on the Commission's web site at http://www.cdphe.state/co.us/op/hwc on or after Friday, May 6, 2011 or call Laurie Perila, Commission program assistant, at (303)692-3467. A map will also be available.

The topic of the annual meeting is "The Denver Federal Center – A Microcosm of Remediation Challenges and Redevelopment Success."

The Commission encourages all interested persons to participate in the annual meeting by providing written data, views, or comments, or by making oral comments at the meeting. The Commission requests submission of written materials at least seven days prior to the meeting date to allow the Commission sufficient time to review the comments prior to the meeting. Persons wishing to submit written comments or views should submit them to:

Colorado Solid and Hazardous Waste Commission

Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment

ATTN: Laurie Perila, Program Assistant - EDO-A5

4300 Cherry Creek Drive South

Denver, CO 80246

FAX: 303-692-7702, e-mail: laurie.perila@state.co.us

Dated this $3\sqrt{2}$ day of March 2011

Karen D. Osthus, Commission Administrator